From: Elizabeth Mc Chesney [mailto:emcchesn@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 04, 2017 12:21 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: UW Madison Conference

Dear Steve:  I just attended UW Madison’s Power Up Conference for Youth Services Librarians and Managers in Madison, WI.  I spoke last Thursday about CPL’s partnership with MSI and our Summer Learning Challenge.  I did not accept any honoraria, stipends or payments. 

Many thanks,

Liz

Elizabeth McChesney | System Wide Children’s Services Director

Chicago Public Library | 400 South State Street |Chicago IL 60605

312-747-4784 |emcchesn@chipublib.org 


